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Newsletter

"You're only here for a
short visit. Don't hurry.
Don't worry. And be sure
to smell the flowers along
the way."
 -Walter C. Hagen

As the warmer weather
approaches, we are excited
to reflect on the success of
our recent Curl For Care
fundraiser and the
upcoming events that will
continue to support the
important work we do at
Hospice Georgina.
Looking ahead, we have
several exciting events
planned for the coming
months, including our Rob
Grossi Roast fundraiser and
our Pansy Sale. (more
information inside) 
In addition to these events,
we are continuing to
expand our programs and
services to better serve the
needs of our community. 

As always, we are grateful
for the ongoing support of
our community and
remain committed to
providing compassionate
care and support to those
in need. We look forward
to continuing to serve you
in the months and years
ahead.
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A big thank you to Sutton
Curling Club for donating their
club to us for our Curl for Care
Fundraiser 

THANK YOU TO OUR MONTHLY DONOR:  M.M.  THORBURN

Big or small, every single donation makes a
difference. Every single dollar raised or donated to
Hospice Goergina stays in our community and allows
us to continue to build a stronger community for all.
We are thankful for those who make Hospice
Georgina their charity of choice and for giving locally. 
Thank you for your generous support of our efforts in
"Sharing the Caring."

To Our Donors Memory Tree

In
 L

ov
ing Memory P. & H. Kernohan in memory of Frederick Davidson

D. & J. Range in memory of Claire Longhurst

D. & J. Range in memory of Mrs. T. Kiely

J. & S. Ramsay in memory of Frederick Davidson

S. Beattie & The Wallmer Family in memory of Frederick Davidson

V. Hackson in memory of Frederick Davidson

L. Maclure in memory of Frederick Davidson

D. Bond in memory of Frederick Davidson

M.M. Thorburn in memory of Helen Fostaty

D. Redford $100

B. Daily $50

J. Yang $50

Thank You for Your Donation

A. Gjerek purchased a butterfly
in loving memory of Frederick
Davidson

L. Lamping purchased a
butterfly in loving memory of
Claire Anne Longhurst

G. Veugelers purchased a dove
in loving memory of Anita Glivar

G. Alexander & R. Winson
purchased a butterfly in loving
memory of Ronald Dalrymple

A big thank you to The Corner
House Bistro for donating gift
certificates for our Curl for
Care Fundraiser 

Thank you for your donation of
blankets for our clients

L. Knapp purchased a butterfly
in loving memory of Shane Watt

L. Knapp purchased a butterfly in
loving memory of Helga Brown
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P H O T O  B Y  M A R T I N  R .  S M I T H
The Curl for Care Bonspiel was a great time for

all! Everyone had such a good time whether

they were new to curling or a seasoned player.

Thank you to all the participants who came out

and supported Hospice Georgina.

A special thank you to the Sutton Curling Club,

The Corner House Bistro and all the volunteers

for making this such a successful day!

Curl For Care Fundraiser

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS
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https://www.facebook.com/suttoncurlingclub?__cft__[0]=AZW0iys0sFuwE6tgaZEBYvuSYZeWZMPPRgXGqJdkr8vQpG9mwLG3wW0K57TG-UxQERNBcaE62UT3XTI_lnR3B-gDd3XEZAeimatgQniW_GrSoelyb0Il3Em8IrktJmLQ86QLyPzq2Bnp2ei08BnZeWxf&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/thecornerhousebistro?__cft__[0]=AZW0iys0sFuwE6tgaZEBYvuSYZeWZMPPRgXGqJdkr8vQpG9mwLG3wW0K57TG-UxQERNBcaE62UT3XTI_lnR3B-gDd3XEZAeimatgQniW_GrSoelyb0Il3Em8IrktJmLQ86QLyPzq2Bnp2ei08BnZeWxf&__tn__=-]K-R


Fundraising

Visit Bingo World & Gaming today, where a portion of
every dollar spent goes to support your community!

Tickets are available for purchase at the following locations: 
HOSPICE GEORGINA: MON-THURS 8:30am—4:30pm 
AUNTIE M’S CLOSET: MON-SAT 11am-5pm 
ZEHRS: FRIDAYS 1-4pm
BLACK RIVER COFFEE: TUESDAYS 8-10am 
SUTTON SOBEYS: WEDNESDAYs AT 1-4pm

Or ONLINE at https://ace.hospicegeorgina.com/

Good luck and thank you for supporting Hospice Georgina.
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Catch the Ace is Back!

Bingo World

https://ace.hospicegeorgina.com/?fbclid=IwAR1H06-UHesWQQdVDN8w3Zxjim1e-yrR_8rub6EWZdanmc_frEDFlFTBOaU


Upcoming Events
Pansy Sale Roast of Rob Grossi Fundraiser

Georgina Volunteer Fair

“Remember that
the happiest

people are not
those getting

more, but those
giving more."

 
H. Jackson Brown Jr.
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Program Calendars
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Program Descriptions
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Volunteer Lunch N' Learns
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Brain Teaser



Chair: Mary Margaret Thorburn
Vice-Chair: Carrie Ann Smith
Secretary: Judi Carr-Kartash
Past Chair: Iain Donnell
Members:
Freda White
Gayle Clarke
June Scandiffio

Board of Directors

Executive Director: 
Laurie Knapp
Administrative Assistant: 
Debbie Waterman
Programs & Outreach Coordinator: 
Victoria Vass
Client Care Coordinator:
Cassandra Sinopoli

Staff

The Link
20849 Dalton Rd., Box 721
Sutton, ON
L0E 1R0
(905) 722 - 9333
www.hospicegeorgina.com

Hospice Georgina

Hospice Georgina

Team
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Q: Why did the duck get fired from his Easter
job?

Riddle

Answers

A: He kept quacking
the eggs.
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